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The FY2019 CoC Program Competition is Now Open

On Wednesday July 3, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) released the Continuum of Care (CoC) Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA).
In the coming days and weeks, CHP will be publishing key information regarding the NOFA here:
https://www.ppchp.org/homelessness/hud-coc-nofa/
Please check back to this website for the NOFA timeline, grantee meetings, scoring tools, and other relevant information. If you plan to apply or are interested in applying, please review the information below from HUD: 
The Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) for the Fiscal Year (FY) 2019 Continuum of Care (CoC) Program Competition has been posted to the FY 2019 CoC Program Competition: Funding Availability page on the HUD Exchange. Additional resources are available on the e-snaps page on the HUD Exchange.
The CoC Application, CoC Priority Listing, and Project Applications will be available the week of July 8, 2019 in e-snaps. Collaborative Applicants and project applicants will be able to access the applications to review, update, and enter information that is required for the application process. 
Submission Deadline: Monday, September 30, 2019 at 8:00 PM EDT
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that we encourage new applicants to apply.
If you have any specific questions about the CoC NOFA, please contact:
Rebecca Atkinson
Rebecca.atkinson@ppchp.org
719-632-5094 ext. 116.

Thank you for your time and continued work in bringing resources into El Paso County.  
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